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Rally Day at Topeka 

Christians for Life was asked by Kansans for Life to head up the non-denominational service for 

the January 24, 2024.  Rally days are filled with many activities such as visiting our legislators, 

learning about the goals for pro-life legislation, having both Catholic and Non-Denominational 

Protestant church services, and the Rally itself.  The Rally is attended by busloads of high school 

and college age kids including students from homeschools and private schools, so there is a lot 

of enthused energy among the young.  

Our service, non-denominational, was held at Memorial Hall auditorium.  Memorial Hall is the 

building on the northeast corner of 10th & Jackson (across from the Capitol).   

Heritage Christian School’s worship team joined with us to offer praise to our Lord.  Pastor Brad 

Johnston, Topeka Reformed Presbyterian Church, brought a wonderful message titled 

“Abundant Life.”  Concerned Women for America, Insight Women’s Center, and Pastor Tim Scott 

of Word and Spirit Church all offered prayers.  We even had a surprise: Mary Ann offered a 

prayer on post abortion.  In short, it was a great time, glorifying the Lord.  

                                                           
Heritage Christian School Worship Team 

 

Christians for Life, who are They? 
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Christians for Life, Inc is a 501 C3 pro-life parachurch, non-denominational ministry. We began 
in the year 2003, offering post abortion Bible Studies. Building a memorial park became our 
special project. That has been our focus throughout the years. You can see pictures of the park 
at www.heartofamericawall.org.  
 
We are still seeking God’s direction on how to use the remaining property donated in 2005.  
Please join us in prayer for His guidance.  The property is located behind the memorial wall.  
Brush was cleaned up by a wonderful pro-life family who owns Natures Image Aquatic Design.  
The owner has agreed to help beautify the area even more.  What a blessing!  There are options 
of how to use this area and that is why we are seeking God’s direction, as a board. 
 
Repairs are needed for the lighting system.  Ross Leon, our Project Director, is on top of that; it 
will probably incur a cost.  Additionally, we see a need to improve our website so that we can 
reach more people to raise awareness about the park.  Moreover, we have seven names to 
engrave on the wall. 
 
We are seeking individuals who have a heart for ministering to people whose lives have been 
impacted by abortion, still birth, or miscarriage to join us. If you feel the need to minister in this 
compacity, please let us know by contacting our office or email at bakerbarb54130@gmail.com.   
 
 Over time, we have been blessed with many volunteers and in-kind gifts in establishing the 
memorial garden.  Currently we are at a place where we are still looking for financial sponsors 
to help with covering the ongoing care expenses like engraving names, mowing, electricity, 
water, etc. We were short $3,199.42 of our income to meet expenses for 2023.  For example, if 
we had thirteen individuals donating $20 or more per month, we would be out of the red.   
 
In conclusion, thank you for considering a monthly or one-time donation and/or volunteering to 
join our ministry or serve on the Board. To donate, please go to the website 

http://www.heartofamerica.org and click on the donate page. Your generosity is much 

appreciated. 

 

http://www.heartofamericawall.org/
mailto:baberbarb54130@gmail.com
http://www.heartofamerica.org/

